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Kathleen Cardillo,
Senate Construction Corp.

Shirley, MA Senate Construction Corp. has hired Kathleen Cardillo as director of marketing.

“We’re excited to have Katie join our team,” said Senate CEO, Robert France. “Her marketing
expertise will solidify and strengthen our message, allowing our business to grow and flourish.”

Bringing more than 10 years of experience in marketing, communications, and brand strategy in the
construction industry, Cardillo will be responsible for strengthening Senate’s position as the leading
design/build contractor in the region. 

Prior to joining Senate, Cardillo served as the marketing manager at Erland Construction where she
was responsible for the conception and execution of all marketing communications programs
including public relations, event planning, content and branding, and social media. Cardillo holds a
master’s degree in Communications from Northeastern University and a bachelor’s degree in
English from Saint Anselm College.
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